
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
 
 
 
August 27, 2004 

RE:    BENQ Corporation 

FCC ID:  JVP56E05 
 
After a review of the submitted information, I have a few comments on the above referenced 
Application. 
 

Administrative Issues: 
1) The block diagram appears to show the device is capable of all 4 modes (850, 900, 1800, 1900 

MHz) but the application for FCC appears to only be for 1900.  Please confirm which modes the 
phone is capable for purposes of grant notes.  Note that operation in the 850 MHz is normally 
expected to be for US operation.  

2) One of the jacks on the bottom appears to be a USB cable connector.  If so, is this device intended 
to be able to be directly connected to a PC.  Please confirm and if so, please note that certain 
labeling and manual information may need to be adjusted for a DoC.  Additionally, if this may also 
be considered a PC peripheral than was the appropriate PC peripheral testing performed (note that 
this would require a minimum configuration with PC as given in ANSI C63.4)?  

3) The operational description does not mention the GPRS class.  Please confirm the GPRS class of 
this device.   

4) Antenna conducted results from 30 MHz to 1 GHz do not appear to meet with the 1 MHz RBW 
requirement of 24.238(b). 

5) The FCC typically asks that all combinations are repeated for different batteries, not just worse 
case.  Please provide additional data or a strong justification as to why this was not provided. 

6) FYI…..The AC power adapter should NOT be labeled with the FCC DoC logo.  This device is not 
subjected to a DoC under Part 15 and should not be labeled as such.  

 
 
 
 
Timothy R. Johnson 
Examining Engineer 
 
mailto:  tjohnson@AmericanTCB.com 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced 
application.  Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination. 
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the 
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.  
 
Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, 
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted. 
 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender. 


